
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

 
 Year 5  swimming: 

This will not take place 

until at least January 

2021  

 FOTSA Family Quiz— 

Saturday 28th Novem-

ber 5.00 p.m. –6.00 p.m.  

(See poster)  

 SMAB Christmas Day:  

Tuesday 15th December 

(More info. to follow)  

 SMAB Christmas  

raffle—Thursday 17th 

December (More infor-

mation coming next 

week about our Christ-

mas arrangements 

 End of term: Friday 

18th December 1.00 p.m.  

 INSET Day:  Monday 

4th January 2021 

 Children back to 

school:  Tuesday 5th 

January 2021 
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 P.T.O 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 27th   

Autumn Term  

Issue 11 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

 

REMEMBER TO ALWAYS SOCIAL 

DISTANCE AND WEAR A MASK 

WHEN DROPPING 

OFF/COLLECTING YOUR CHILD 

EXTERNAL PEACE POEM  

BY IRIS 4I 
Iris in 4I wrote a beautiful poem 

last week in an RE lesson.  The 

task was to write a poem about in-

ternal or external peace. Her class 

teacher was so proud. Well done. 
EXTERNAL PEACE 

External peace, external peace, 

Oh how I love you, external peace, 

I feel peace when dancing, 

I feel peace when prancing,  

I feel peace spinning, 

I feel peace when winning, 

When I feel peace, I hug 

When I feel peace, I’m not a thug, 

When I feel peace, I love, 

When I feel peace, I fly like a dove.   

WELCOME TO SMAB VIRTUAL TOUR  
We are proud to launch SMAB virtual tour, 

which can be found on the school website; just 

click on the purple banner.  

The tour should work on all computers and smart devices. In 

order to navigate through the tour, you can move the screen 

(with mouse or touch screen) from side to side, up and down and 

get a 360-degree view of each area. We have some videos of   

children sharing more information about some parts of the 

school and what school life is like at SMAB, which can be 

clicked on and viewed. 

We would like to thank Tony Crouchman, from  

www.vrrecce.co.uk who we have been working with to create 

this 360-degree virtual tour of our school.                                   

  We hope you enjoy the tour!  

https://www.vrrecce.co.uk/
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PUNCTUALITY AND  

ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win next week?   

As a school we aim for at least 96%         

attendance. Due to covid the latest figures 

state that nationally attendance is          

decreased from 93% to 90% for primary 

schools. At present SMAB is 97.45%, which 

is much better than nationally and slightly 

down on last week.  

   We still need to ensure all pupils  attend 

school  unless they are showing covid 

symptoms or any other illness.   

 

A massive WELL DONE! to 4C who won 

both the punctuality and attendance          

trophy . Well done! 5L were on track to get 

100% but unfortunately they were out on 

Friday due to COVID-19.  

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Remember next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise 

even more!  

SMAB CHRISTMAS EVENTS  
 

 Christmas Jumper Day—Friday 11th December 

 

 SMAB Christmas Day and Children’s Christmas Lunch –  

Tuesday 15th  December  

 

 Christmas parties –  Wednesday 16th December PM  

 

 Christmas raffle – Thursday 17th December AM 

 

 Virtual panto of Sleeping Beauty - Thursday 17th December AM 

 

 Virtual Year 4 Nativity story—Friday 18th December AM  

 

Parents/carers will be sent a link to view the Year 4 Nativity at home  

CLASS Punctuality Attendance 

% 

3S 7 95 

3T 5 94 

3M 4 98 

4I 3 95 

4C 0 99 

4H 3 98 

5A 4 98 

5E 2 97 

5L 2 Out Friday 

6B 10 95 

6O 5 98 

6W 5 98 

XMAS 

CARDS 
Unfortunately, this year 

children are to only deliv-

er Christmas cards to   

pupils within their class.  

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE TICKETS  
Christmas is fast approaching and plans are already afoot. On the 1st 

December children will be receiving an envelope with raffle tickets for 

them to purchase if they so wish. If you have any suitable gifts you 

would like to donate they would be greatly appreciated. The more 

prizes the more fun for everyone. All donations to be given to the 

school office. Thanking you in advance.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.hastings-crystal.co.uk/images/london-post-box-money-box.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.hastings-crystal.co.uk/novelty-c-47_150.html%3Fsort%3D2d%26page%3D1&usg=__ADxLcr7py9OM9fuC1-AmfSB6etM=&h=400&w=400&sz=12&hl=en&st
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